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October 16, 2015 

Dear Fellow Legion Members, 

For those of you that visit the National American Legion website, you may have noticed the article 

about the $5 annual dues increase.  The Article mentions that “Nearly a decade has passed since The 

American Legion’s last national per-capita dues increase. During that span, the U.S. cost of living has 

climbed 13 percent.” 

See more at: http://www.legion.org/membership/229459/dues-increase-recommended-keep-programs-

strong#sthash.XUUsnAv4.dpuf 

The leadership at our local Wentzville post is looking for a way to delay this $5 annual dues 

increase to our members. To accomplish that, we are looking for your assistance.  

Our request is that all of us renew our membership by Dec 1, 2015 at the old annual dues rate of $30. 

We have 270 members who already renewed their membership for 2016…Thank You Very Much!! 

This message is for the 134 members who have yet to renew and any potential new members. You 

can mail in your renewal, renew online or come to one of legion events to renew your membership 

for 2016! 

Hope to see you soon, 

Rod Callaway 

Sincerely, 

Rod Callaway 

Post 323 Commander 
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